

Deer Valley High School

18424 N. 51st Ave. Glendale, AZ 85308 Main: 602-467-6700 Fax: 602-467-6780 dvhs.dvusd.org

Principal: Paul Roskelley

Assistant Principals:

Stacy Spencer Athletics

JR Krumland Activities

Elizabeth Harris Curriculum



The mission of Deer Valley
High School is to create a safe
and positive learning culture
by empowering students with
the essential skills necessary to
lead in their homes, careers,
and communities.

SUPERINTENDENTCurtis Finch, PhD

GOVERNING BOARD

Paul A. Carver, Jr. Kimberly K. Fisher Ann Elizabeth Ordway Jennie Paperman Stephanie Simacek Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome back to Deer Valley High School! I cannot believe summer is over and first day of school is July 31st. I am Paul Roskelley, the new principal, and I am thrilled to serve this incredible school community. As we embark on a new academic year, I wanted to take a moment to introduce myself and share my vision for our school.

First and foremost, I am committed to fostering a safe and inclusive learning environment where every student can thrive. I believe that education is not just about academics, but also about nurturing the social and emotional well-being of our students. Together, we will create a supportive atmosphere that encourages personal growth and celebrates diversity.

At Deer Valley High School, we strive for excellence in all aspects of education. Our dedicated team of educators is passionate about providing high-quality instruction that prepares students for success in college, career, and beyond. We will continue to offer a wide range of academic programs and extracurricular activities to cater to the interests and talents of our students.

Communication and collaboration are key to a successful school community. I encourage open lines of communication between parents, students, and staff. Together, we can work towards the common goal of ensuring the best possible educational experience for our students. I am always available to address any concerns or answer any questions you may have.

I am truly honored to serve as the principal of Deer Valley High School and look forward to getting to know each and every one of you. Together, we will continue to build upon the rich traditions and achievements of Deer Valley High School while embracing new opportunities for growth and success.

Once again, welcome back to Deer Valley High School! Let's make this academic year a memorable one filled with learning, growth, and accomplishments.

Sincerely.

Paul Roskelley

Principal, Deer Valley High School